Dear Students,

Your admission data has been sent to your respective Programme study centres. The Programme in charges will inform you about the first and subsequent contact sessions through e-mail/letter/phone. We have also uploaded the details of all the Programme in charges with their e-mail id’s on IGNOU website. You may contact them for any query regarding the scheduling of contact sessions.

Kindly contact your respective Regional centres for  I-Cards and study material.

Dr. Ruchika Kuba
Programme Coordinator

